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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

In our notification dated 31 July, we advised that the owners of the apartment block bordering 
Gladesville Public School on Meriton Street will soon perform maintenance work on this 
building. 

Work was originally scheduled to begin on 9 August. The contractor postponed this date while 
awaiting further approvals. Work has now been postponed an extra week, so it does not 
disrupt election polling this weekend. 

Work is now scheduled to begin on Saturday 21 September and will continue for 
approximately 5 months. 

 

 

Notification issued on 31 July 2024 

Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Owners of the apartment block bordering Gladesville Public School on Meriton Street will 
soon perform maintenance work on this building. 

While this work takes place, the building contractors will temporarily have access to a small 
section of the Gladesville Public School playground closest to the apartment building.  

The area will be fenced off so that the contractors can safely lift building supplies to 
apartment balconies using a hoist. To minimise any distraction to students, the affected area 
will be wrapped with opaque cloth. 

Building contractors will not have access to any other areas of the school grounds. 

There are no changes to drop-off or pick-up locations. 

Work is scheduled to begin on 9 August and continue for approximately 5 months. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 
We will keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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